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APSO seek suspects who stole 45 bottles of baby formula 

The Ascension Parish Sheriff’s Office is asking for the public’s assistance in identifying two suspects 
responsible for stealing nearly $800 worth of baby formula from the Neighborhood Wal-Mart on 
Highway 42 in Prairieville on July 27 and July 28. 

The female suspect was captured on surveillance video wearing a purple t-shirt and jeans carrying a 
large purse. The male suspect is wearing a white t-shirt, red baseball cap, and dark colored jeans.  

Both were seen leaving the parking lot in an older model blue Honda civic with a temporary tag in the 
back window.  

Anyone with information on this incident is urged to contact the Ascension Parish Sheriff's Office at 235-
621-4636 or by texting 847411 to our anonymous tip line from any cellular device or Crime Stoppers 
at 225-344-STOP (7867). To be eligible for a cash reward, you must contact Crime Stoppers 
immediately.  

 

 


